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The last few budget cycles, the legislature hasn’t provided adequate funding for 

salaries and collective bargaining. Oregon DHS is losing a lot of its employees and 

facing staffing emergencies and mandatory overtime. Please increase wages and 

benefits so we can retain state workers. The mandatory overtime is killing the 

workforce literally. 


